California Energy Commission

DOCKETED
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From: Jonathan Baty [mailto:jonathan.baty@enerpath.com] TN # 76274
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 8:56 AM OCT 23 2015
To: martha.guzman-aceves@gov.ca.gov; Cross, Catherine@Energy; Awolowo, Olfie@Energy; McDonnell,
Kathleen@Energy; Parrow, Donna@Energy; Brousseau, Amie@Energy; Chandler, Tanya@Energy
Subject: ESI Comments re: Docket 15-BSTD-01

Dear Governor Brown and CEC Commissioners:

Please find attached a letter of support for the improvements proposed by CEC staff to Title 24 as it
relates to the newly regulated lighting retrofit industry (since summer 2014). As adopted, T-24 2013
creates considerable challenges for lighting efficiency practitioners and has delayed/stopped adoption
of many promising high efficacy lighting upgrade projects. The lighting efficiency industry, without any
previous Title 24 regulation, has consistently delivered energy saving and cost savings to the taxpayers
and ratepayers of California over the past 30+ years. The alternative methods of compliance proposed
by the CEC staff should be considered and adopted. The proposed improvements will put California
back in a leadership position and enable businesses to rapidly adopt high efficacy LED lighting retrofits in
existing spaces. The lighting efficiency industry has developed game changing high efficacy LED lighting
technologies and is poised to deploy them rapidly to businesses throughout CA. Thank you for your
consideration, a remarkable opportunity awaits.

Jonathan Baty

AVP, Engineering / Energy Solutions
EnerPath Services, Inc.

A wholly owned subsidiary of Lime Energy
1758 Orange Tree Lane

Redlands, CA 92374
jonathan@enerpath.com

Office work phone #: (909) 335-1699

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message and any included attachments contain information intended
only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended
recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, any
dissemination, publication or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. The sender does not accept any
responsibility for any loss, disruption or damage to your data or computer system that may occur while
using data contained in, or transmitted with, this e-mail. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
immediately notify us by return e-mail. Thank you!











